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UPDATED GOVERNMENT CENTER WORK DAY SCHEDULE 

 

Effective Monday, July 27th, 2020, the Clark County Government Center will be closed to the 
public every Friday until further notice. All permitting and traffic control plan submittals and 
reviews will take place Monday through Thursday (excluding holidays). Appointments are still 
required for Encroachment Permit submittal and pick-up. Traffic Control Plans must be 
submitted via email unless otherwise approved by senior permitting staff prior to drop-off. Clark 
County Public Works Construction Management Development Division Dispatch (702-455-
4610) will continue to be available Monday through Friday from 6:30am to 3:30pm. Clark County 
Public Works Construction Management Development Division Inspections will also still be 
available Monday through Friday.  

 

 

 

   


